HARWICH CEMETERY COMMISSION

Office-100 Oak Street, Harwich 02645

Mail -732 Main Street, Harwich, 02645
rkelley@town.harwich.ma.us

March 28, 2023

Updates on Open Articles:

CPC RECREATION:

Article #29 TM 2021 - Phase | of Il for Veterans Memorial Circle at Evergreen Cemetery.
Appropriated Amount: $48,385.00.
Install flags, lighting, and related electrical service,
Contracts have been awarded to the following.
Farrell Electric $36,525.00 installation of Electrical Service to Lighting at Circle.
Completed 9/30/2022.
Hamco Flagpoles & Flags $15,489.00 Flag Poles and Flags
Total of 52,014.00 ($48,385.00 CPC & $8,629.00 Cemetery Revolving Account)
Flagpoles and Flags are in waiting for hardscape to be installed.
Hardscape design and survey has been completed and stamped plans have
been received. BID documents have been sent to landscaping companies and
BID opening is April work must be completed by October 2023 for Veterans
Day Services at Cemetery.

CPC HISTORIC:

Article #31 TM 2022 - East Harwich Union Cemetery Gravestone Conservation.
$118,800.00. Procurement Checklist has been approved and has gone out to BID,
the BID opening is August 10, 2022, at Town Hall.

Contract has been awarded to

Village Green Restoration, Inc. from East Falmouth for $61,890.00 They have
inventoried all the stones and marked ones to be reset and ones to be repaired.
They will begin repairs to the broken headstones the last week in April.

Robbin Kelley
Cemetery Administrator:



